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Mount Rainier National Park Fisheries Management Plan Preliminary Alternatives 
Available for Public Comments 
 
ASHFORD – Mount Rainier National Park has begun preparation of a Fisheries Management Plan and 

Environmental Assessment (EA) to guide management of native and nonnative fish populations in the 

park. Public comments will be accepted until June 6, 2016. 

 

Superintendent Randy King stated “We are interested to understand public concerns about native and 

nonnative fish management in the park.” 

 

Preliminary alternatives have been developed to identify different ways that the park can meet its 

obligations to protect native fish, including rare and listed species and critical habitat, while providing for 

recreational fishing opportunities. These alternatives are described in a public scoping newsletter available 

at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/morafishmgtplan.  

 

Public involvement for the proposed plan will continue with publication of the draft Environmental 

Assessment/Fisheries Management Plan. The plan is being developed in cooperation with the U.S. Fish 

and Wildlife Service, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife, Native American tribal partners, and 

other NPS staff, including the Water Resources Division.  More information and a place for providing public 

comments is available by going to http://parkplanning.nps.gov/morafishmgtplan or by calling the park at 

(360) 569-6752. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Note: Before including your address, phone number, email address, or other personal identifying information in your comment, you 
should be aware that your entire comment, including your personal identifying information, may be made publicly available at any 
time. While you can ask us in your comment to withhold your personal identifying information from public review, we cannot 
guarantee that we will be able to do so. We will always make submissions from organizations or businesses, and from individuals 
identifying themselves as representatives of or officials of organizations or businesses, available for public inspection in their entirety. 
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